WILLIAM JEFFERSON CLINTON

January 7, 2009

Angela Yap
Manager

Petra Biofuels
Level 7 UOA Bangsar
7 Lorong Ma’arof

59100 Bangsar
Kuala Lumpur

Dear Angela:

Thank you for your support of the 2008 Clinton Global Initiative (CGI) Asia Meeting.
Your generosity helped to ensure that our meeting was a terrific success.

CGI Asia was a unique experience that can make a tangible, positive impact on our
world. After participating in our productive gathering in Hong Kong, our members will
be able to realize their “Commitments to Action” by implementing innovative,
sustainable solutions to a diverse set of challenges in the Asian region.

I’'m deeply grateful for your dedication to improving the lives of others and to making
our world a better place.

Sincerely,




